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CENTRAL. INTELLIGENCE AGENCY RECEIVED FROM

WASHINGTON 25, D. C,
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR APR 2 3 1962
OFF F .
CIA SJB

21 April 1962

Honorable J. Edgar Hoover, Director
Federal Bureau of Investigation
United States Department of Justme
Washington 25, D, C.

Dear Mr. Hoovex:

Thank you for your letter of 19 April concerning the
informa.tion about the Chinese-Soviet relations.

I very much appreciate your thoughtfulness in bringing
this to our attention, and I will forward it to some of our
specialists here for further study.

Faithfully yours,

~~Hoska 5.
Marshal“l S. %&;j_& Iqql

ILieutenant General, USA
Acting Director g0 APR 25 1962

[ __

APPROVED FOR RELEASE - CIA INFOL
DATE: 21-Nov-2011

>

AL

|C«®‘602g% _ ' .
69'?‘3" Yy Tso #173185/a %‘
5 1 AR ©7196% o _CPY#l LS M

100 -t 2509/ —




